
Dear Chapter: 

This year our Worthy Grand Matron and Worthy Grand Patron want to have a Charity Golf 
Tournament. We have planned it for the 26 of August 2024. This is a four-person team event. Teams 
can be composed of all women, all men or a combination of women and men. There will be hole 
prizes like longest putt for women, longest putt for men, longest drive for women, longest drive for 
men, closest to the pin women and closest to the pin men, a Gary Woodland hole (where teams 
can tee off 150 yards from the hole). In addition, teams will have the opportunity to purchase a PINK 
ball (for $20.00 per/team) where anyone member of the team can use it one time per hole for a 
mulligan shot anywhere on that hole. A lunch will be provided for the golf team members. Chapters 
will be able to sponsor a hole if they choose to. This is where a sign with the chapter name on it is 
placed at the tee box to show they are a sponsor of the hole.    

We hope that each of you will spread the word about the tournament, have a team in the 
tournament or will sponsor a hole.  The proceeds will go to the Worthy Grand Matron’s and Worthy 
Grand Parton’s Charities. Thanks for all you do and looking forward to hearing from you. 

 

Fraternally yours 

Brian Kremer, Chair 

John Ryan, Co Chair 

Ron Kammerer 


